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WASTE MANAGEMENT WASTE MANAGEMENT

13225 NE 126 Place
Kirkland, WA 98034

May 25, 2004

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Dear Sirs:

Subject: Waste Management - Northwest, a division of Waste Management of
Washington, Inc.(G-237); Tariff # 15

Please find enclosed revised tariff pages 2 and 6 for the above-referenced company. The
purpose of these tariff page revisions is to reflect the substantial increase in the City of
Lynnwood garbage collection license fees. Pursuant to Ordinance No. 2473, an annual
license fee determined on the basis of $3.00 per residential account and $100.00 per
commercial account being served at July 15" of each year will be due to the City on August
15" of each year. Pursuant to Ordinance No. 2498, the fee for 2004 will not be due until
December 15, 2004.The proposed effective date of these tariff revisions is July 11, 2004.

Enclosed for your review is a copy of Ordinance Nos. 2473 and 2498 and correspondence
from the City of Lynnwood. Also enclosed for your consideration is a request for LSN
treatment of these revised tariff pages, in order that the license fee may become effective as
of July 1, 2004. Customers will be notified of this new fee on their next regularly scheduled
billing.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-
7840.

Very truly yours,

Ll =

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Financial Analyst, NW Area

cC: Tim Crosby
Dean Kattler
City of Lynnwood



